

Newsletter Summer Term Friday 12th May 2023



Dear Parents and Carers,

This week, the Year 2 children have started their KSI SAT's. They have all worked really hard and I am sure they will continue to do so next week. Red Class have been on a visit to church and have been superstars at moving around school quietly and sensibly, something we are all working hard on at the moment. Year I children have been making shopping bags out of t-shirts, which they have really en joyed. In Act of Worship this week, we have been thinking about generosity, which we will continue with next week.

Have a lovely weekend.

Mr Blackburn.

Attendance and Lateness:

Please can we remind you about the importance of good attendance and being punctual for school. All children should be in school by **8.50am**. If your child is feeling slightly unwell then please send them into school. If they are unwell we will send them home. However, if your child has been sick then they must stay at home for 48 hours after the last episode of sickness.

Reports:

All children will get their annual school report, written by their class teacher on Thursday 13th July. However, if you have any concerns you would like to address before then as always, please do not hesitate to contact the class teacher.

Weekly Attendance

87%
96%
<mark>99%</mark>
95%
99%
91%





Elham
× Aliza
& Anam
Leah
aniya &
d Rahim
Inaaya